
 

CITY OF CLARE    

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Clare Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednes-

day, January 10, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., at Clare City Hall, 202 W. Fifth St., Clare, 

Michigan, to receive public comment regarding a site plan application submit-

ted by Rite-Hite for the construction of a new 7,200 sq. ft. storage facility, at 

635 Industrial Drive Clare, Michigan.  The Planning Commission will accept 

comments at the hearing or in writing if the written comments are received by 

the City Clerk no later than 5:00 p.m. on the hearing date.  A copy of the site 

plan application is available for review at Clare City Hall.  The City of Clare is 

an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

Diane M. Lyon                

Clare City Clerk 

 
 


